Dear First Grade Families,

We want to wrap up a wonderful year in a wonderful way, so we have some fun activities planned for next week!

F - Fancy Feet Day (Monday, June 13th)

Students are invited to bring in fun/silly socks or slippers to wear while in the classroom. Please make sure your first grader also has appropriate footwear for the playground, bus ride, etc.



I - Indoor Game Day (Tuesday, June 14th)

Students are invited to bring in their favorite (non-electronic) game to play in our classroom this day.



R - Read and Relax Day (Wednesday, June 15th)

Students are invited to bring in a beach towel and favorite book from home, as we enjoy some outdoor reading and relaxing!



S - Silly Spelling Day (Thursday, June 16th)

We will use shaving cream and sidewalk chalk to practice our Word Wall Words. (Please let your child's teacher know if using either of these supplies presents a concern.)



T - Table Art Day (Friday, June 17th)

We will cover our tables with drawing paper and leave our mark as we say good-bye to our first grade year!



Thank you for supporting us in all that we do. We are looking forward to a fun week!

Sincerely,
The First Grade Team